Let’s spend $12 million
on a parking deck

and turn Westfield
into one hig parking lot.

A AL

Rally to “Dump the Deck”

Saturday, June 23 at 10:00am on Elm Street near Trader Joe’s

Bring your children, babies and strollers and join together with other Westfield
residents to let the Mayor and Town Council know that we are united in our
concerns over the proposed parking deck at EIm & Prospect Streets.
Vital issues such as the safety of our children, the increase in traffic,
pollution, crime and a $12 million tax expenditure must not be overlooked!

For more information call: Julie Diddell 232-9376 « Cathy Dudley 232-2942 ¢ Jim Boyes 232-5716 ¢ Lynne Bamer 232-0376




